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Interoffice Memorandum

September 10, 2024
TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings
-AND-

County Commissioners

FROM: Joseph C. Kunkel, P.E., Director, Public Works Departmentglﬂ-/‘L 644/6

CONTACT PERSON: Matthew Kalus, Sr. Project Manager, PSM, PE
Development Engineering Division
PHONE NUMBER: (407) 836-7974

SUBIJ: Public Hearing Cancelled and Withdrawn —
Revisions to Chapter 30, (“Planning and Development”) to comply with
Section 177.073, Florida Statutes

The September 24, 2024, public hearing of the Orange County Board of County
Commissioners (“Board™) to consider approval of an ordinance amending Chapter 30,
(“Planning and Development”) is cancelled and withdrawn. Staff will bring the proposed
amendment back to the Board at the appropriate time.

Action Requested: Public Hearing to be Cancelled and Withdrawn.
JCK/mk
cc: Byron W. Brooks, AICP, County Administrator

Jon V. Weiss, P.E., Deputy County Administrator
Georgiana Holmes, Deputy County Attorney



